
  
 
 
MINUTES OF THE MID CENTRAL WATER WORKS ASSOCIATION   

 
Board Members Present- 
     
       X Chairman Pat Rooney (Village of Lombard) 
       X Vice Chairman Corrina Petrou (Baxter Woodman) 
       X Treasurer Claudio Traversa (Village of Franklin Park) 
       X Secretary Tom Nassis (Water Resources Inc.) 
       X Program Director  Mike Ramsey (Water Products Company 
       X Past Chairman Gene Sullivan (Water Products Company) 
       X Membership Chairman Anna Raimondi (Strand Associates) 
         
 
The May 21st meeting of the Mid Central Water Works Association was called to order at 

____12:32p_________ pm by Chairman Pat Rooney. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by _____ ___Gene Sullivan______________. 

The Secretary’s report was given by Tom Nassis and approved by unanimous vote. 

The Treasurer’s report was given by Claudio Traversa and approved by unanimous vote. The 

opening bank balance for March 2025 was $11,743.32 and as of today it is $14,837.31. 

 

 

Old Business:  
 
• No MCWWA meeting last month in April due to WaterCon in Peoria. 

 
• MCWWA members renewed their membership by the April 1 deadline.  Thank you 

members! 
 

• Our MCWWA Website is back up and running! 👍👍 
 

• February 19, 2025.  EPA# 21686. 
 

• March 19, 2025.  EPA # 6878. 
 

 
 
 New Business:   
 
 



  
 
 
MINUTES OF THE MID CENTRAL WATER WORKS ASSOCIATION   

• Invitations to the 2025 MCWWA Golf Outing were email blasted out recently. Nick Weber, 
Chris Leiner, and their team of volunteers are working hard behind the scenes to organize 
another successful event. 
 
 

 
 

Pat Rooney introduced our speaker ___ Rob Hebel of Smith LaSalle, Inc.  ___ who gave an 

informative talk on __"Electrical Safety for Non-Electrical Workers - Arc Flash & PPE Labels."    

EPA # ____21636  __ 

The 50:50 raffle was pulled for $_30____ to the winner. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at ____1:22___ pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 Tom Nassis,  

Secretary 
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